
 

 

 

 

8
th

 November 2023 

 

NOTICE 
 

          RE: MBA CONFERENCE 2023 ON THE FUTURE OF LAW  

 

 

 

Please be informed that only those law practitioners who have settled their CPD 

fees will be awarded the 8 CPD hours for their participation in the MBA 

Conference scheduled for Friday 24 November 2023. 
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